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Nicola Gunn

From: clerk@ribchesterparishcouncil.org.uk
Sent: 11 February 2023 20:22
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application 3/2022/0021 - Land to west of Parsonage Farm, Ribchester

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

Dear Mr Taylor 
 
I write to confirm that there were no comments or objections to the above planning application – especially 
given that the reason for the construction was clearly stated and was supported by  an essential requirement 
being explained . 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Deb Groves 


